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Dear Parents,

In the beginning of a school year your child receives textbooks and related workbooks relevant to their academic participation in not only classroom but also home activities.  To help with organization, each student is assigned a number based upon his or her alphabetic placement in the class.

It will ultimately be your child’s responsibility to make sure that the books received for use either at the beginning or sometime during the school year are clearly marked with this assigned number.  It is the obligation of your child to keep the books covered and treat them with care.  I good idea is to replace covers at least once per trimester. Replacement of lost or damaged books will be assessed at the end of the year.

Sincerely,

Ms. Wilder

Ms. Pech
Assigned Book Number

I, ______________________________, understand my responsibility to care for and return the books I receive throughout the 2013-2014 school year.  I have been assigned the number ______ for my books.

_______________________________________                              ____________________

Parent Signature







Date

_______________________________________  
Student Signature







